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Welcome Summit Families,

| warmly welcome you and your kids to the 2022 -2023 school year. Team Summit is ready for a
year full of engaging learning experiences for all our students, and | am thrilled to start the year.
We are eager to witness the students' smiles, energy, and love for learning. Again this year, we
will host unigue events to celebrate Summit Environmental Education. We will have an
all-school field trip to Norskedalen in Coon Valley, and we have formed partnerships with
organizations like GROW La Crosse that will help connect our students with healthy food,
garden-based experiences, and maintaining the school garden. The University of Wisconsin -
Stevens Point staff will provide professional development to our teaching staff to help promote
and inspire our students to actively engage in sustaining healthy forests and communities.

Please be sure that you update all your information on Family Access within Skyward. This
information is used often by many of us. It allows for permissions and ensures we have the most
up to date contact information for you. | encourage you to like our Facebook page as it is a way
for us to share pictures and information about all the cool things happening at Summit every
day.

| encourage all of our parents o be active members of the Summit PTO. So many of the great
things that happen at Summit are because of the support of the PTO. The open house on
August 24 will be a gathering to build community. The PTO will sponsor a food truck and other
activities for everybody, and please don't forget about the parents-only open house on August
25 at Castaway’s.

| am honored to serve you and our community as your principal. | strive to build strong and
meaningful refationships with all of you. | look forward to supporting your children with their
academic journey as well as their social and emotional needs. Feel free to stop by and chat with
me outside the school, in my office, or contact me at 608-783-8815 or ouribe@lacrossesd org.
| look forward to a wonderful year, Team Summit style,

Warm Regards,

(M,

Oscar Uribe
Summit Environmental Education Principal

School District of La Crosse



